
Combined districts 1/3 report 

 

Our districts hosted the delegate share back in may 2022 and it was a success. The Delegate came to our 

district business meeting and shared on the conference material for the month of June 2022. At our 

business meeting for July 2022 we discussed, as a body, ways to strengthen our unity with the central 

office, ways to strengthen our committees. Public information committee will be meeting the districts 

local high schools to provide AA materials. Our districts will be attending the chili cook off. 

 

As always with gratitude 

Ramon DCMC 


